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Message from the Club President 

September President’s Message 

August has been hot and we have had rather nasty weather here and around the rest of the 

country, with the rain and wild fires. Even our War birds have gotten out of bed earlier to beat the 

afternoon heat, wow that is really amazing. 

It is that time of the Year again to start renewing your AMA membership, if your runs out at 

the end of this year, the sooner you get it done the quicker you will your new card from the AMA. 

We have some really good news to share with all the members that did not show up for the last 

meeting we have received the signed Second Amendment to our License Agreement that extends our 

Agreement to October 8th 2021. Thank you SWFWMD for allowing us to stay.   

Our election is coming up in December, the floor will be open for nominations until November 

Meeting.  The entire present board has volunteered to serve another term, if the members want to elect 

them. 

Don’t forget the Golden Era fly in, which will take place on September 10, 2016.  

Come join in the fun. 

 

Werner 

Memorial Service for Doug Jonas is Saturday,  

August 27th at 11 a.m. at Grace Memorial Gardens,  

16931 US HWY 19 North, Hudson, FL 34667 
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 Bay City Flyers August Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by President Werner Keil  

 

The Pledge of allegiance and moment of silence was led by Joe Bayzyz  

 

New Members: Henry Foytik was introduced as a new member.  

 

Visitors: There were no visitors present.  

 

July Meeting Minutes: Motion to approve by Roger Cherry, seconded by Joe Bayzyz. 

Carried.  

 

Treasurer Report: Mike Sperato, treasurer, gave the financial report. Noted.  

 

Old Business: It was reported that Charlies Discount Hobbies is permanently closed. 

Members are encouraged to support the hobby shops that support the club such as B&B 

Hobby and Hobbytown USA. Also, new sponsor, M.E. Hobbies in Lutz will give members a 

10% discount on all purchases.  

 

New Business: The Golden Era Fly-in needs publicity. Also volunteers to man the gate (all are 

now onboard) Jim Slaughter will post the flyer on the internet in numerous places and contact 

local news media two weeks prior to the meet.  

 

Contest Checklist: A contest checklist needs to be developed. Mike Sperato and Larry Utt 

will take on the task.  

 

Certificate of Recognition: A Certificate of Recognition was presented to the club by Darryl 

Sweetwine, representing the Air Force Jr. ROTC.  

 

Break-in: We were broken into again. Nothing missing, just broke the glass on a door. A 

motion was my by Larry Utt to get quotes for professionally installed burgler bars. Seconded 

by Mike Sperato.  

 

50:50 Henry Foytik won the drawing.  

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Joe Barzyz and Seconded by Jim Cooley 
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2016 AMA membership is required 

 to fly after January 1, 2016. 

Joe Barzyz is a club Intro Pilot for Civil Air Patrol Students only  

Jody Lopez has been added as AMA for intro pilot status 
Contact info will be available soon.   

Intro. Instr - Jody Lopez           813.843.4011           maxiim76@aol.com 

 

 

 

mailto:maxiim76@aol.com
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Club Sponsors  
The Sponsors listed below have very generously contributed merchandise to 

our raffles and annual events. Please patronize them whenever possible. 
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The main gate at the flying field 52 must be kept locked when 
entering or leaving the field.  The four tumblers must be turned each 
time the lock is closed.   When entering the field if you find only one 
tumbler has been turned, try to find the last member who entered 
the field and closed the lock incorrectly.   Explain to the individual 
that all four tumblers must be turned.   
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Next Meeting is Sept. 3rd, 2016 10:00 AM Area 52 Field.   

Check out our web site: 
HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG 

Review the Bulletin Board and our Website to keep informed of what is happening at the flying fields.  

HTTP://WWW.BAYCITYFLYERS.ORG

